
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/2/2013 1:26:27 PM

Subject: FW: Letters
Attachments: LAC Response Letter.doc

 
 
From: Kela Thomas [mailto:KThomas@ppp.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 1:25 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Re: Letters
 
Ted, I have not sent any letters to the LAC. I have a cover letter on the LAC response to Perry Simpson that went along with 
our audit response.  We where instructed not to communicated any part of our response until the final draft. This was apart 
of our LAC audit packet that was due on April 19, 2013 and I did not view this as the type of communication you needed to 
see.
 
Going forward any communication with an Agency will be sent to you. I am concerned that the packet appears to be being 
made public before the corrections and it is final.  I do regret this oversight.
 
Kela Thomas, Director

SCDPPPS
2221 Devine Street
Columbia, SC  29205
(803) 734-9278

 
 
Kela Thomas, Director

SCDPPPS
2221 Devine Street
Columbia, SC  29205
(803) 734-9278
>>> "Pitts, Ted" <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov> 5/2/2013 12:52 PM >>>
Kela,
 
I just was working on your budget with a Senate Finance staffer and they were talking about the letter you had sent 
to the LAC.
 
I told them the letter “was to Senator Fair not the LAC”, they informed me that there was a second letter and I 
probably ought to read it.
 
Please send me a copy of the letter. 
 
Again as I stated in our meeting the other day we need to be kept in the loop before letters go out like this on 
agency issues.
 
 
Ted Pitts
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
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